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Monday 1st November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Parents Evenings 

 

The Autumn Term parent - teacher evenings are to take place on 9th and 10th November from 
3.40pm to 6.00pm. We are offering these meetings in two ways. You can book an appointment 
online and appear in person, at school to meet with the class teacher face to face. The second way is 
to book an appointment online and meet the class teacher online through a video call on a laptop or 
other device.  Both of these appointments can be booked in exactly the same way, online through, 
https://groveroadsch.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

 

This will take you through to a page where you will need to enter your email address and then follow 
the step-by-step guide for your child/children, their relevant teacher(s), which day and time is 
convenient for you as well as making the choice of a face-to-face meeting or a video call meeting. 
Please note, when entering your email address this must be the same email address that you have 
supplied to school. 

We are unable to offer supervision for children to attend the parents meeting in person and thus the 
option of a video call may be more suitable if you do not have child care.  

If you would like to see the learning in your child’s books you may come and see these 5 minutes 
before your meeting appointment. If you have arranged your meeting appointment online you may 
come into the classroom after school at 3.30pm on Thursday 12th November to look at the learning 
with your child. Please note the class teacher will not be available to discuss the books with you on 
this date.  

Please find attached the Parents Guide to help you in making your appointments. 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Mrs Lyn Gray 

Head teacher  


